
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From: Hunt County Judge 

Date: 7/15/2020, 1:30pm 

Re: Temporary Closure of Hunt County Tax Office  

Due to a COVID-19 exposure issue, the Hunt County Tax Assessor 
Collector's Office will be temporarily closed starting at 1 PM today, July 
15, 2020. The length of this closure is not yet known, but this office will 
issue a follow-up press release ahead of re-opening.   

The Hunt County Tax Assessor Collector’s Office is located in the 7-story 
Exchange Building in downtown Greenville, at 2500 Stonewall Street.  It is 
NOT the same office as the Hunt County Central Appraisal District, where 
appraisal review hearings are currently taking place.  The temporary closure 
of the Tax Office will NOT IMPACT on the operations of the Central 
Appraisal District.   
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